
URGENT 

Hello homeowners and Residents, 

Tomorrow, Friday November 22, 2024 the water to the entire community will be off during the 

hours of 12:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m.   Bryan Plumbing was here and they will be able to expose the 

pipe by removing the back stairs.  I am truly sorry for all of the confusion today with the water, 

tomorrow it will be off. 

Thank you, 

Trish 


